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We want to voice serious opposition to the proposed shelter ordinance. We have seen that ‘camps’
that are allowed to remain any length of time end up attracting trash, drug use debris and increased
neighborhood thefts. We don’t feel it’s right to delineate East county as the dumping ground for
these camps. Spread them around equitably throughout the county if they are to happen. Thanks for
your attention 
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